
From: Simon.Morris
Sent: 25 November 2019 22:45 
To: A38 Derby Junctions <A38DerbyJunctions@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Cc: Stephen Read  michael  Chris Goodwin 

 clerk@breadsallparishcouncil.org.uk 
Subject: Fw: [External] TR010022 - A38 Derby Junctions highway improvement scheme 

Dear Sir/Madam,  
Further to my e mail below I would like to add that the representations that have been made by 
Breadsall Parish Council regarding the A38 Little Eaton junction proposals are fully endorsed by 
myself and as such they have my full support and can be viewed as voicing my views also. Please 
contact me if you need to discuss.  
Thanks  

 Simon Morris  simon.morris
M 

----- Forwarded by Simon Morris on 25/11/2019 17:40 -----

From:      Simon Morris/
To:  "A38 Derby Junctions" <A38DerbyJunctions@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>
Date:  25/11/2019 08:39
Subject:  Re: [External] TR010022 - A38 Derby Junctions highway improvement scheme

Thank you for the invitation to the Issue Specific Hearing 2 on the 11th December however I am 
unable to attend due to currently working abroad . If you require any further information from me in 
advance please advise.  
regards,  

 Simon Morris      simon.morris

M 
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